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INDUSTRIAL
SWPPP PROGRAM 

TUNE-UP

AVOID THE HASSLE,
GET A QUOTE.

Contact our Industrial Compliance Specialist
Aaron Ortiz: aortiz@wgr-sw.com

(209) 334-5363 x114  |  www.wgr-sw.com

http://www.wgr-sw.com/


TailgateTailgate
SafetySafety
funnyfunny, true-to-, true-to-
life & life & applicableapplicable
safety safety trainingstrainings
*course includes 12 lessons*course includes 12 lessons
only $17.99/monthonly $17.99/month

https://secure.wgr-sw.com/training/course/tailgate-safety/
https://secure.wgr-sw.com/training/


G E T  S O C I A L :
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WANT TO STRENGTHEN YOUR CRAFT?  CHECK OUT FORGE -  AN ONLINE LEARNING PLATFORM.

Learn more about our Rewards Program -  thefashiongals .com/rewards

Storm Water Contest...

...This Month's Contest

Each month, we invite our readers to participate in a contest to test their knowledge of the
Industrial General Permit and show their storm water compliance program.  We enter all
submittals to our monthly newsletter question into a drawing and one person is selected at
random to receive a $25 gift card.  Last month's contest question was:






What is your best SWPPP map making tip?



Congratulations to Katy who replied "My best SWPPP map making tip is making sure that if
Google Earth imagery is used, that it is up-to-date! It helps to visit the facility and verify where
everything is located on site because sometimes Google Earth hasn’t taken new images since
things have moved around which may make it confusing when trying to place BMPs or identify
storage locations on a map." Katy, we hope you enjoy some delicious smoothies to kick off
your New Year!

We need industrial storm water sleuths to help us with this month’s question. Submit your
answers by Friday, February 10th.  Email your answer to jteravskis@wgr-sw.com.  One
winner will be selected by a random drawing to receive a $25 gift card to Chick-fil-A.

How much rain did your facility receive during the recent rain
events?
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